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  A calendar note, the Watauga County Commissioners are scheduling this year’s Board of
Equalization and Review.   

    They will take  applications for appeals regarding individual property tax rates over several
days from April 26 th through May 3rd. Contact the County Tax Administration
Office for more information.   
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